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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Gresford Public School held an assembly on Remembrance Day to pay respects to all men and women who 

served their country during war. The students took time to reflect and to remember those who died or suffered 

for Australia’s cause in all wars and armed conflicts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During NAIDOC Week, Gresford students, teachers and invited guests celebrated the opening of our meeting 

place; Yimmaang. This was opened by our local elder, Aunty Sandy Griffin, who had a special welcome to all 

families and she talked about country. The meeting place is nestled in the rainforest and has totems for Worimi, 

Wonnarua and Gringai to celebrate the gathering of the tribes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Very exciting news for our Game Changer students.  They have made it to the grand final which will be broadcast 

on 1 December.  They are the last seven primary schools in the state still part of the competition. The efforts of 

our students were amazing, and their collaboration, innovations and commitment showed throughout the whole 

process.  We can get behind our students and vote for the People’s Choice award.  Voting closes on Wednesday 

25 November.  Click on the link and you can see all the pitches and vote. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/game-changer-challenge/grand-final 
Swim school has been very successful. The students have made progress in their lessons and had fun jumping in 
the pool with their clothes on and learning the survival strokes for safety lessons. 
Kindergarten Orientations started this week. We welcomed the new students for 2021. They were very excited 
to be at their new school. 

Kind regards, Jody Kilpatrick 

Principal’s message 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/game-changer-challenge/grand-final


Tucker Box & P&C News 

Post Cutting Day that was to held                                                                      

on 28th November 

has been cancelled due 

 to unforeseen circumstances. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Come to our next  

P&C meeting tomorrow to find out more! 

SCHOOL MERITS  

Bailey Garaty, Lexie Hill, Jackson Davis, Amilia Gillies 

 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT       

Zara Mutton, Kayla Townsend, Egidy Temba, Tillie Parish  

 

PBL AWARDS 

Kobi Bytheway, Otaki Ropata, Brodie Monger, Luca Kraefft 

 

LIBRARY AWARDS 

Rylee-Grace Walters 

 

GOOD LISTENER AWARDS 

Cullen Williams, Harry Crouch 

  

 SPORTS AWARDS 

Eliza Mitchell, Charlotte Marsh, Chilli Bynon, Ethan Crouch 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER                                       

Friday 20th           - P&C meeting 

Wednesday 25th  - Kinder Orientation 

 

 

DECEMBER 

Tuesday 1st         - Gymnastics 

Thursday 3rd       - Gymnastics 

Tuesday 8th         - Gymnastics 

Wednesday 9th   - Presentation Day 

Thursday 10th      - Gymnastics 

Friday 11th           - Canteen Red Day 

Monday 14th        - Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 16th  - Students last day 

 

 

 

 



Pauline Mitchell 

Principal, Gresford Public School 

11 November 2020 

Pauline Mitchell has been an outstanding 

principal at Gresford Public School for over 15 

years. 

During this time, she has acted with high levels 

of honesty, compassion, loyalty and trust. 

Her ability to empower and encourage her staff to always act in the best interest of 

students, parents and community has been seen in many ways. From the school’s 150th 

anniversary celebration to the award-winning pedagogical approaches in her school, her 

integrity has been well noted. 

This ability to bring others along with her has also been evident in her work in the Dungog 

District Leaning Community where her clear expectations, consistent manner and vibrant 

leadership set the standard for others to follow. 

All school-based decision-making processes are completed with the whole staff, often 

producing robust conversations, and always achieving consensus and commitment which 

reflect a common set of values. This was clearly seen in the recent External Validation 

process in which the whole staff engaged in authentic self-assessment and produced 

perceptive and future focused directions. 

Pauline is always truthful and respectful. She stands up for students and their learning, 

values collaboration and empowerment and insists on recognising the importance of all 

stake holders having the right to have a voice. 

Continually striving for excellence, having a fine eye for detail, a strong work ethic and 

always living the values inherent within Public Education, Pauline personifies integrity of 

purpose, integrity of action and integrity of intent. 

Her career has been outstanding, her achievements many and her legacy long lasting.  

Thank you Pauline, for your service to students, service to staff and service to the 

community. 

John Millburn 

Director, Educational Leadership 

Hunter Network 



Before and After School Care 

 

Our Before and After School Care Service is now  available 5 days a week. 

Mornings: 7.00am to 8.45am and     

Afternoons: 3.00pm to 5.30pm.          

  All casual bookings for Friday MUST be made by 5.00pm THURSDAY 

Gresford Phone No:  0447 504 978.                                                                            

Rebates and casual vacancies  available.  Enrolment forms available at the office. 

Please support this excellent service.  

Outside School Hours Care                                                                                                        

Do you have games or equipment you no longer need? Please donate 

to Gresford Before and After School service.                                            

Contact Joyce or Kathy on 0447 504 978 

Enrolments 

 for 2021 

Do you know anyone with a 

child starting school in 2021? 

We are always keen to take 

new enrolments.  Please 

encourage any prospective 

families to contact the school 

on 4938 9304. 

 

School  

Banking  

Supervision of 

Students 
A teacher is on duty from 8.30am each school 

day to supervise students before lessons 

begin. If your child needs to be at school      

before 8.30am or after 3pm you are welcome 

to book them into Before and After School 

Care which operates from 7am each morning 

and till 5.30pm each afternoon.   

Casual vacancies are available by ringing               

044 750 4978. Enrolment forms are available 

at the office. 



VOTE FOR YOUR TEAM 
Our Game Changer 2020 team won their Regional Final competition on Monday 9th November and are 
through to the NSW Junior State Final. The overall winning team will be announced on 1st December. The 
team had to come up with a new digital invention that would make someone’s life better and connect 
them to their community. Congratulations to Kammi Conn, Winnie Maroulis, Lara Silver, Benji Spencer 
and Egidy Temba for representing our school responsibly, coming up with creative designs, great planning 
and fantastic teamwork. Their invention was the (DTF) Digital Travel Friend, a portable, electronic, 
interactive pet dolphin designed to reduce anxiety in older people when travelling long distances to visit 
relatives. The judges enjoyed the Gresford team’s innovative pitch where they used drama skills and 
“show not tell” to get their message across. Our team said they most enjoyed the rainbow thinking part 
of the day. Please vote for your team by clicking on this link                                                                                                        
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/game-changer-challenge/grand-final                                        
by Wednesday 25th November. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/game-changer-challenge/grand-final




Liz O'Brien 
Hunter Mobile Preschool 
The Lower Hunter Children's Activity Van Assoc Inc 
02 49346725 
www.huntermobilepreschool.com.au  

OSHC Positions Vacant 



 



CANTEEN ROSTER * Term 4 



 






